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During the winter months in Bigfork, heavy snowfall can make it very 
difficult for firefighters to find and access fire hydrants, and during an 
emergency every second counts.  The Bigfork Fire Department and 
Bigfork Water and Sewer are asking the community to help keep fire 
hydrants near your home or business free of snow and ice during the 
winter months.  Please clear a path from the hydrant to the street as 
well as a 3-foot perimeter around the hydrant.  By doing this, you will 
be helping your community as well as saving fire fighters precious time 
in the event of a fire.  Also, if you notice that a fire hydrant is damaged 
or leaking water, please notify Bigfork Water and Sewer at 837-4566 or 
the Bigfork Fire Department at 837-4590.      

Please help keep fire hydrants 
clear & visible 
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